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We have been exploring the
story Whatever Next!

We have written our own
recount of the story and learnt

the spelling rules for the
suffixes -ly and -ed.

We have been
adding and

subtracting two digit
numbers, finding

fractions and
 learning the value
of different coins.

In Science We
have explored
what a healthy
plant looks like

and what keeps a
plant healthy. 

We also
conducted a

special
experiment to test

our findings, 
We have really enjoyed our
PE session with Jack from 

Hull KR. 
We have learned different 
jumps, rolls and balances. 

We had a fantastic
visit from Ladies in

Pigs.

We learned all about
where our food

comes from and
made a delicious

sausage roll!
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